
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Inspector, 
 
OPDC response to Interim Findings 

Thank you for providing your Interim Findings on the viability of the Cargiant site 
allocation and Sustainability Appraisal. I’m writing to inform you that OPDC intends 
to submit a response to the Interim Findings as quickly as is feasible; however, this 
response will be delayed until early 2020 due to the following factors: 

• the recent announcement of a General Election on 12 December and the 
associated pre-election period starting Wednesday 6 th November; 

• the on-going HS2 independent review and delay to the review’s 
recommendations; 

• the on-going discussions between OPDC and the Ministry and Housing, 
Communities and Local Government regarding Housing Infrastructure 
Funding; and 

• the requirement of the Interim Findings to seek to engage with Old Oak Park 
Limited to inform proposed Local Plan modifications. 

We will be writing to the stakeholders who attended the relevant examination 
hearings regarding the Cargiant site allocation viability and Sustainability Appraisal 
to inform them of this delay. 

We will continue to keep you and the stakeholders informed of any updates to the 
programme. Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in 
contact. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tom Cardis, 

Interim Assistant Director of Planning, OPDC 

tom.cardis@opdc.london.gov.uk  
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